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NOTICE TO MARINERS No 65/24 

FIRTH OF CLYDE  
HUNTERSTON JETTY – REPLACEMENT LADDERS 

 
 

Chart 1907 
 
Mariners are advised that works to replace the safety ladders on Hunterston Jetty Lights are under way 
until approximately the end of July 2024.  The work will be carried out by divers accessing each ladder via 
man basket deployed by a crane on the jetty. 
 

 
 
Vessels passing the jetty should navigate with additional caution. 
 
Estuary Radio may be contacted on VHF Ch12 or 0151-949 6651 (Recorded Line). 


